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Retroactive rebates for Inflation Reduction Act (IRA)-qualifying 
Heat Pump system 

Dear CEC Representative,  
I've recently been in contact with CEC employees regarding IRA rebates. In one 

conversation, I was told that IRA rebate program details are not yet finalized and 
therefore IRA-qualifying projects completed in early 2023 will not be eligible for those 

rebates. As has been urged in the dozens of comments received by the CEC regarding 
the IRA rebate issue, these rebates should be made retroactive for all of 2023 
considering IRA was enacted in 2022 and its provisions became law on January 1, 

2023. Not making these rebates retroactive is essentially punishing early adopters of 
energy-efficiency technologies. Early adopters of enery-efficiency technologies should 

be rewarded not punished. Thank you for your consideration of my request. 


